EXPLORATION
EI PaSD COMPANY ‘;AOR-MBI(I‘?I)éi%QN. NEW MEXICO 87401

PHONE: 505-325-2841

July 20, 1981

Mr. Frank Chavez

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Sir:

This letter is to report that the following commingled well has
been shut in for more than seven days.

o
Jicarilla 152 W #3 Unit D, Sec. 7, T26N, RWW
Dakota-Tocito Fms. Order No: R-6570

The workover to commingle this well was completed June 24, 1981.
To date, this well has not been tied in and first delivered. In view
of our crews heavy work load we anticipate that this well will be tied
in and first delivered by July 25, 1981.

William F. Clark
Production Engineer

WFC:al
cc: Well File
L. E. Mabe



